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I don't understand the constant barrage of restrictive laws on law abiding citizens. There
are no gun control laws in the legislative session that affects criminals. It seems that our
legislator has nothing but disdain and hatred for citizens who if needed would lay down our
lives to defend others. We are former police, soldiers and patriots. We love our country and
our state, but it seems our state no longer loves us. We practice safe firearms handling,
practice marksmanship.

We teach to ensure this is instilled into future generations. With education and practice
there is safety.
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